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News and Notes 

Star Student 
• My name is Langston Reyes. 
• I am 4 years old. 
• I live in Lamoni.    
• The people in my family Mommy, 

Daddy, Addisyn, and Jameson. 
• My favorite food is pizza. 
• My favorite color is yellow. 
• My pets are Jax and El.  
• My favorite book is Don’t Tickle the 

Dinosaur. 
• I want to be a Police Man when I 

grow up. 
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Upcoming Events 
February 9th  Book Orders Due 
February 10th   Family Game Night 
February 14th  Valentines Party  
Feb. 20 & 21st          Prek Parent Teacher Conferences 
February 21st          Early Out-Prek dismiss at 12:45 
February 21st  Conservation Lesson 
February 22nd   Yoga Day 
February 23rd          Early Out-Prek dismiss at 12:45 

  

February  
Birthdays 

----- 
Isabel-2nd 

Delaney-6th 
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Children see magic  
because they look for it. 

– Christopher Moore 

  
 
 
In February, we will be setting up a classroom store for our dramatic play 
center.  We need items for our store.  Please send us your used, empty and 
rinsed out grocery containers!  Items could be milk jugs, juice containers, 
empty food boxes, egg cartons, laundry soap containers, etc.  
 
We will be having our Valentines party on Tuesday, February 14th.   
Students will need to make their Valentine’s boxes at home, and bring 
them on or before that day.  Families signed up to bring things for the 
party are: Scottlyn Rumley (snack), Alison Smith (snack) Emma Hoffman 
(drinks), Killian Vanderflught (plates and napkins).  
 
If sending Valentine cards for your child to give out, please send enough 
for 20 students (and 2 teachers).  Do not label them with names, just fill 
out the “From” part with your child’s name.  This makes them much easier 
for students to pass out.  
 
Show and Share is on Mondays.  Please help your child find something that 
begins with the letter Aa.   
 
Delaney is providing snacks next week.  
 
Remember…if your child is absent, call the school 784-3422.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


